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May 2023 
 

Talbot Primary School Sports Day 
 

Tuesday 4th – Thursday 6th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to announce details of this year’s Sports Day events. It has taken careful planning over a number of months 
but we believe it will offer children exciting opportunities to compete against their friends, whilst taking part in traditional 
track and field events. It will be set over the course of three days. This is so that pupils have the required space to 
compete in more activities on the main sports field and we can allow all pupils the opportunity to take part in different 
events. In the event of wet weather, we will try to re-arrange events where possible. 
 
The 2023 sports day dates and timings are as follows: 
 
Tuesday 4th July – Year R, 1 and 2  09.00am – 13.00pm 
Wednesday 5th July – Year 3 and 4  09.30am – 15.00pm 
Thursday 6th July – Year 5 and 6  09.30am – 15.00pm 
 
Entry / Exit 
Please enter and leave the school by the entrances at the front of school. 
 
What should my child wear / bring in? 
Please could your child come in in their normal Talbot PE kit. On the day, they will be given a band of their house colour 
which they will wear throughout the events. Please ensure your child has appropriate running footwear and a full water 
bottle. Suncream and a hat are also advisable should we have good weather. 
 
Where to stand 
As per last year, we would really appreciate it if you could please stand / follow your child’s class around the outside 
of the events. There will be barriers around the outside of the events so you will be able to see and cheer your child 
and their class on whilst they are competing. If you are taking photos of your child competing, please be mindful not to 
share these on social media sites as other children may feature in them also.  
 
 
If you are attending, please feel free to have a picnic lunch on the field with your children. Children will return to their 
classrooms and then be brought to meet you on the field. Packed Lunches will be ordered for those children who 
normally have a hot school meal for all three days. 
 
If you have another child in a different year group, they are welcome to join you on the field. All children will be registered 
by teachers as normal at 1:00pm. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via Class Dojo. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss C Bentley 
Year 1 Teacher 
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